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January 2017
Learning Mentor PALS
Dear Applicant

Thank you for requesting details for the position of Learning Mentor at PALS.  This is a full time, fixed term position starting in January 2017 until 31st August 2017.
The PALS team is based at 3 locations in North Shields. PALS is an off-site alternative education provision, managed by Churchill Community College and funded through local secondary schools in partnership with North Tyneside Local Authority, with the aim of preventing permanent exclusion of vulnerable students. Students are supported to make progress with their secondary education and to achieve a set of qualifications which ensure that they can access education or training Post 16. 

We need a Learning Mentor who:
· Has the ability to engage constructively with, and relate to, a wide range of students and families/carers;
· Establish a mentoring relationship with students and interact with them according to individual needs;

· Has the ability to work effectively with all teaching staff and senior management;
· Believes all children deserve the best opportunities in life.
Please read the enclosed information carefully and decide if PALS is the place you want to develop your career and help us make a significant difference to the lives of young people. Our staff are dedicated, very hard-working and believe that what we do is vital to improving the life-chances of the young people we work with.  I expect that commitment from all staff.

The closing date is 3.00pm on Friday 13th January 2017.  I look forward to receiving your completed application form and a letter of application (this should not exceed two sides of A4) which will outline how your skills and experiences make you the best candidate for this post.  A CV is not required.

Thank you for investing the time in our College.

Yours sincerely
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David Baldwin
Executive Headteacher
